Throughout my teaching career, I occasionally accompany students to various qualifying tournaments, play practice rounds before qualifying events and frequently analyze recorded swings and putting strokes, while providing input and encouragement from afar, via phone, text or e-mail. I don’t speak very often about the success of my students; however, I’m going to make an exception for a brother and sister that I have the pleasure of teaching. I would like to introduce you to Anna Davis and Billy Davis. Not only are they brother and sister, they are twins. I started giving them instruction in 2007 when Anna and Billy were four years old; they are currently 15.
Anna recently won the 2021 45th Annual Girls’ Junior PGA Championship with rounds of 69, 68, 73, and 67 with a final score of 15 under par. The second place finisher was 7 shots back. The event was played this year at Valhalla Golf Club in Louisville, Kentucky. (In 1996, the same club hosted the PGA Championship.) The Girls’ Junior PGA Championship is one of, if not the biggest, junior tournament of the year. Anna competed against the top girls from around the country 18 years old and younger.
Billy recently qualified for the Washington State Championship where he shot 68 and 62. That is not a typo, he finished 10 under on the second day, 14 under for the tournament. Billy shot a 28 on the back nine. The second place finisher, Cameron Kuchar (PGA tour player Matt Kuchar’s son), was 2 over par. 
The best part about Anna and Billy? They are great kids! 
Signing off for now…

